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432-264-2202 
 

 
COUNTY OFFICES TO CLOSE 
 
Howard County will close all offices Thursday, July 4, 
2024, in observance of Independence Day. County Offices 
will open again for business on Friday, July 5, 2024.   
  
The Sheriff’s Administrative Offices will be closed but 
Law Enforcement Services will operate as normal.  
 
 
 


